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This letter is in response to your Febnrary 3,2014 inquiry to Acting Commissioner

Colvin conceming your request for the late Mr. Har:ison J. Bounel's Social Security
records.

The records yourequested are underthe jurisdiction of our Office of Eamings

Operations. We are refening your inquiry to that office. The officials there will look
into the situation you dcsoribed and reply directly to you. You should hear from them

soon.
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